April 3, 1981

Mr. A. R, Karajian
33-12 166th Street
Flushing, New York 11358
Dear Mr. Karajian:

Thank you for your génerous donation of $10.00
(ten dollars) which you kindly gave to the Diocese
of the Armenian Church of America.

It is only through such generosity that we have
been able to sustain the spiritua? mission of our
Church in America.

Your support is greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Jack Antreassian
Director

Enclosure: Receipt number 38352



